
MINUTES

12/20/83 Meeting of Executive Committee Of The Library Minyan

ATTENDEES - David Nimmer, Henry Morgan, Allan Tobin, Mitch Miller, Joan
Rimmon, {Henry Morgan substituting for Kathy Rosenblatt)

jrt On Committes:

Alan Tobin

(Ritual) 1. Would welcome more volunteers

2. Need new cards for Aliyot
3. Could use new cover for pulpit - will be discussed with maker

Henry Morgen

(Child Activity) 1. Negotiating for additional child caretakers
2. Letter being drafted to establish guidelines of

appropriate behavior for children
3. Need a way for visitors to become acquainted with

childcare facilities

Joan Rimmon

(Sunshine) 1. Kiddushes are planned one time every month. They are on the
first Shabbat of the secular month. January - on the 7th and
28th

2. Kiddush costs - $28 for cake

$6 for wine

$15 for gefilte fish
Total cost around $60 including tablecloths

3. Possibility of Kiddush every week discussed - approximately
$1,500 annually. Should we approach Temple on this?

4. People stand and talk in santuary instead of going to the
Kiddush. It would be appreciated by the people giving the
Kiddush, whether for a special occasion or a regular one, if
everyone would come to the Kiddush immediately upon the
conclusion of services and exchange Shabbat greetings there.

II. What Is The Executive Committee?

General meetings are not successful in arriving at decisions due to
their large size and infrequency. Executive Committee does need to be
representative. Perhaps Executive Committee meetings could be held
regularly, announced, and representatives of interested groups
invited.

The minutes of this meeting should be circulated to enable Minyan to
know about this Committee. Also, minutes for all future Executive
Committee meetings can be circulated.

Consensus - meetings for Executive Committee will occur regularly and
mailings will be sent out








